HANCOCK COUNTY UTILITY AUTHORITY
STENNIS SPACE CENTER WASTEWATER CONVEYANCE PROJECT

ADVERTISEMENT - REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES

Sealed Statements of Qualifications will be received by the Hancock County Utility Authority at
401 Gulfside Street, Waveland, MS 39576 until 2:00 p.m., April 20, 2023, for Professional
Engineering Services, as described below:

Engineering services for work related to the Hancock County Utility Authority Stennis Space
Center Wastewater Conveyance Project, with funding provided through the Gulf of Mexico
Energy Securities Act (GOMESA), administered by the Mississippi Department of Marine
Resources. Engineering services will include design, bidding, construction and post-construction
phase basic services, surveying, preparation of easement and property acquisition documents,
environmental permitting, construction observation and engineering program management
components relative to the GOMESA funding requirements. The selected firm shall provide
engineering services related to the scope of work described.

The project is for conveyance of all wastewater from Stennis Space Center (SSC) to the Hancock
County Utility Authority (HCUA) Northern Regional Wastewater Treatment Facility (WWTF).
The necessary infrastructure is anticipated to include construction of 2 wastewater pumping
stations and approximately 8-miles of wastewater pressure mains from the SSC northeastern
gate on Mainline Road to Texas Flat Road, then easterly to the HCUA Northern Regional WWTF.

Information packets will be located at the address listed above, Monday through Friday, 7:00
a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Engineering firms/individuals should submit a list of their qualifications,
experience, and capacity for performance. Firms/Individuals must submit the name of the
primary contact person and the person within the firm (if applicable) who shall be the Owner’s
contact and party primarily responsible for rendering services, if selected.

Additional information regarding the scope of work for this solicitation may also be examined at
the following locations:

A Mississippi Procurement Technical Assistance Program (MPTAP)
Mississippi Development Authority, Minority & Small Business Development
Woolfolk Building
501 North West Street
Suite B 01
Jackson, MS 39201

B. South MS Contract Procurement Center
1636 Popps Ferry Road, Suite 203
Biloxi, MS 39532
Phone (228) 396-1288




Any contract awarded under this solicitation may be paid for in whole or in part with grant
funding through the Gulf of Mexico Energy Securities Act (GOMESA), administered by the
Mississippi Department of Marine Resources. Contract selections will be in accordance with the
federal regulatory requirements of GOMESA funding, including without limitation those of 2

CFR 200.300, et seq. Any contract issued will include the contractual requirements of 2 CFR
200.318-327.

Minority and women’s business enterprises are solicited to submit a statement of qualifications
and are encouraged to make inquiries regarding potential subcontracting opportunities. When
subcontracting, all potential contractors must make positive efforts to use small and minority
owned business and women business enterprises. See 2. C. F. R. §200.321.

If you have any questions concerning the Request for Qualifications, please call Hancock County
Utility Authority office at (228) 467-3702.




